
 
 

 

Dear John Poole Middle School Families, 

 

Welcome to the new school year! As the Parent-Teacher-Student Association (PTSA) at JPMS we are 

thrilled to embark on another exciting journey with you and your children. Our mission is to make every 

child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children.  

Join the Community 

We invite you to become an active member of our PTSA. Your membership not only strengthens our 

association but also provides you with a voice in school matters and exclusive updates on events and 

initiatives. By joining, you’ll be among the first to receive important information about school activities, 

academic programs, and community events. Together, we can make a positive impact on our students' 

educational experiences. 

Volunteer Opportunities 

Volunteers are the heart of our PTSA, and we are always looking for enthusiastic individuals to join our 

team. Whether you have a few hours to spare or can commit to a more regular role, your help is invaluable. 

We have a variety of volunteer opportunities available, including organizing events, assisting in the school 

building, and supporting our fundraising efforts. Your participation will not only enhance our programs but 

also offer you a chance to engage directly with the school community and support your child’s learning 

environment. 

Staff Appreciation 

Our dedicated staff works tirelessly to ensure that every student receives the best possible education. 

This year, we aim to express our gratitude and appreciation for their hard work and commitment. We will 

be organizing various events and initiatives to celebrate and acknowledge their efforts. We encourage you 

to participate in these events and join us in showing our teachers and staff how much we value their 

contributions. 

Get Involved 

Getting involved in the PTSA is a wonderful way to stay informed and take an active role in your child’s 

education. Your engagement helps us build a stronger, more connected school community. For more 

information on how to become a member, volunteer, or participate in staff appreciation activities, please 

visit our website, www.jpms.memberhub.com, or contact us directly at jpmsptsa.678@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to a fantastic school year 

ahead and to working with you to create a positive and enriching environment for all our 

students. 

Warm regards,  

Kathy Dimmerling 

PTSA President 

John Poole Middle School 

Click Here to sign up 
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